
 
 

Welcoming the expected arrival of the Cactus K 
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The Cactus K, a Weyerhaeuser vessel, is expected to arrive at the Port of Olympia's Marine Terminal on 
December 8, 2016. After loading cargo (logs), it's scheduled to depart around December 14, 2016. 
 
Steamship Line:  K-Line 
Vessel Flag:  Panama 
Destination: Japan 
Board Footage: 5.8mmbf 
Customers: Weyerhaeuser  
Stevedore: SSA  
Agent: K-Line 
Tentative Work Schedule: Day Shifts, idle Saturday and Sunday  
Tug:  Brusco Tug and Barge 
 


